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  Wednesday, 13 November 2024  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

FUNDRAISING! 

 

We will be having our school fair on Thursday 12th December, to raise much-needed funds for the 

school. We are already asking for chocolate donations by having a non-uniform day on Friday 29th 

November. You are always very generous with your donations – thank you. 

 

There are several other ways that you can help in addition to this. 

 

We are currently looking for donations of things that we can use for raffle 
prizes. If you have any unwanted gifts, we would be very grateful if you 
wanted to donate them. They must be in new condition. This could be 
cosmetics, toys or other items that you would feel happy to receive as a 
prize. 
 

 

If you, or someone you know, works for a company that offers services that 
would be of interest to our families, then it would be great if you could ask 
them to donate a voucher eg £20. 
 

 

If you ,or someone you know, works for a company but it would not be an 
appropriate voucher to offer, we would be happy to receive a donation eg 
£20 and then we could inform other parents of the company in our 
newsletter of the company’s kind gesture. 

 

Thank you for your support. If you have further ideas on fundraising, please let me know and don’t 

forget that our new Friday tuck-shop starts on Friday after school. There is be cans of drink and 

biscuits to buy from 50p to £1. 

 

Mrs Sarah Bell 

Headteacher 
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